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55 Years of  

Memories 

Mother and Daughter Tea Time at Fairbrae 
March 20th @ 1:00 to 3:30pm 

Fairbrae Board elections are in March. 
 

You should have received a ballot via email in the past few days. 

If you have not received your ballot please contact the office.  

Ballots are due no later than midnight March 13th. The elected 

Board members will be announced at the Board meeting March 

14th. 

 

 

Easter Party Eggstravaganza 
March 27th from 2-4pm 

 

Easter bunnies will be hiding special eggs  

with candy contents and special egg surprises 

Plus: Arts and Crafts, Food and Jokes 

Join Paula in celebrating the first 

day of Spring with tea         

sandwiches, fruit and cookies.  

“It’s a Tea Party with you and your 
daughter of all ages” 
Please RSVP by March 13th.  
$5.00 per person to cover food. 



Board of Directors: 
Mark Schertler                              President 
Emil Abelaf                                  Vice President            
Scott Duncan          Treasurer 
Julie Colwell        Secretary  
Diana Kunze                              At Large 
Edison Fong         At Large 
Richard Kurkowski                       At Large 
Next Board meeting will be on March 14th, in the  
clubhouse at 7:00pm.  
 

OFFICE HOURS: 
 M-Sun...8am-11am & 3pm-6pm 

Email: Steve@fairbrae.com 

(408) 739-3833 

Our sister swim team SUNN will 

 be utilizing the far four lanes  
Hours of use will be:  

M-F 3:45-7:30pm  
  

The two lanes closest to the clubhouse will be for member’s use during this time.  Any 

questions or concerns, please contact Steve in the office. 

Movie Night is on March 18th from 

 7-9pm 

Featured movie will be  “Rio 2” 
The movie will be hosted by the manager with lemonade and  

popcorn. Bring your  pillows, blankets and bean bag chairs.  

Parents may either join us or drop off the kids and enjoy some 

alone time. Children under 4yrs must have a parent/adult in attendance. 

 

Manta Ray Team update 
2016 Manta Ray registration is open to returning Manta Ray members. There is an early bird 

discount available until March 14th, 2016. So register 

now!  
Let's go Manta Rays! 

 

If you wish to be removed from receiving emails from 

Fairbrae please contact the office before you contact your 

email provider. Fairbrae can remove you from the list. 

Sometimes contacting the email provider first can cause a 

disruption of emails to other members. 

Thank you 

Lifeguards/Gateguards 
Please contact Steve for more information if you are inter-

ested in working this summer as a lifeguard or gateguard . 


